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Department of Energy
Savannah River Operations Office
P.O. Box A
Aiken, Sauth Caralina 28802

APR 1 1 2000

Ms. Karen Patterson, Chair

Savannah River Site Citizens Advisory Board
1103 Conger Drive

Aiken, South Carolina 29803

Dear Ms. Patterson;

SUBJECT: Citizens Advisory Board Recommendation Number 116

— Defense Nuclear Facilities
Safety Board (DNFSB) Recommendation 2000-1

Thank you for your recommendation concerning plans for bringing the DNFSB 94-1 stabilization
activities to completion.

We will provide a presema.unn on the new DNFSB 94-1/2000-1 Implementation Plan in late May,
and any subsequent reviews if desired, following approval of the plan by the Secretary of Enerpy.

By copy of this letter, your recommendation is being forwarded to the DNFSB for their response
to the third part of your recommendation.

If you have any questions, please contact me or Ms. Sachiko McAlhany at 952-4802.
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cc: C. Keilers, DNFSB



